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Comments: Ms. Jackson,

 

Thank you for the opportunity to provide feedback on the Stibnite Gold Project as part of Midas Gold Idaho's

comment period. I have been closely following Midas Gold Idaho's plans since they first came into our state, in

large part because much of the proposed project will take place on public land. The more I have learned about

the project, the more excited I am about the possibilities for the future.

 

Reviewing Midas Gold[rsquo]s plans it is clear to me the company really believes in taking care of the

environment and keeping the community safe. I urge you to permit the Stibnite Gold Project using alternative two

and keep this project moving forward. The comment period has been extended by 30 days already, please close

the comment period on October 28, so we can prevent additional delays.

 

I appreciate your time and thoughtfulness. The USFS has provided plenty of tools to review the DEIS and make

commenting within the 60-day timeframe possible. For the reasons I stated in my letter above, please permit the

Stibnite Gold Project using alternative 2 and let Idahoans see the benefits of this important project.


